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CORONAVIRUS CRISIS 
 

IMPORTANT ACTION REQUIRED 
 

UPDATE YOUR CONTACT DETAILS 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In view of the current circumstances around the Coronavirus, we need to ensure we have 
your correct contact details. 
 
We will be updating parents via text and email regarding the current Coronavirus situation 
and so it is VERY important that we have your up to date contact details. 
 
It is very important that you also update Parent Pay yourself with any changes to your 
contact information. 
 
If you have any changes to your details then please complete the slip below and return to 
school by Friday, 13th March 2020. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to school by Friday, 13th March 2020 
 
Name of Child:…………………………………………         Class:……………………. 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer:……………………………..    Telephone Number:…………................... 
 
 
Email Address:…………………………………………………………………………… 
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